
Task # 22-01 Date:   13th Jan Review Date: May 22 

 Meet: Mill Land footpath 
 

Summary: 
Clear leaf debris/mud from path towards Bridge 
Street 
Volunteers: 
 

13 

Time: 
 

10:00 11:30 

Weather: 
 

Cold but sunny 

 
A wonderful start to the New Year – cold but sunny and a full team out in force to do a bit of leaf clearance 
from ‘our’ footpath.   
 
The leaves seemed really late in coming down last year, so this task is a few weeks later than originally 
planned and as such much of the leaf debris had already been turned into mud along parts of the path.  
Most we were able to scrap off, being really careful not to remove too much gravel that we had only topped 
up last year, but in some parts, there is still areas of mud well trodden into the path. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andy clearing away leaves from the slope between 
the footpath and the path to the play area 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Steve and Nick trying to decide which of the tools 
works best 

 
With the early start, it did seem a little chilly to begin with, but after 5 mins we were all feeling rather warm 
– especially where some of us could work in the sunshine! 
 
After a short time, we finished our footpath and made our way towards Bridge Street clearing as much of 
the muddy leaf debris as we went. The steep paths coming down from Holbourne Close were cleared of leaf 
litter so hopefully a lot more manageable as the weather changes. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chilly start in the shade for Bob and Honor, but we 
soon warmed up 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie having to take off a couple of layers of clothing 
as the sun  came out 

 

Thanks to our team today: 
Bob, Philip, Martin, Steve, Andy S, Nick, Soo (and her hat), Margaret, Honor, Sarah, Andy B, 
Julie 

 
Next Task: 

Thursday 10.00 27th January 
Location: The Moorings Jitty 

 

 
 

 

 


